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Businesses and commu-
nity groups interested in
participating in this
years Capreol Lions
Club Santa Claus Pa-
rade should contact
Lion Rick at 858-0296.
A limited number of
floats are available. This
years theme is ‘Christmas Around the World’. The date of the pa-
rade is Sunday, November 17, 2002 at 1:00 p.m.

Some exciting changes will be made in the next few weeks to the
Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Centre’s web site.
While the basic important components of the site will remain, it
will have a fresh look and a new address. Funding assistance pro-
vided by FedNor allowed the museum to hire an intern to complete
this project. If you haven’t visited the NORMHC web site recently,
make a point of stopping by the next time you are on line. The
present address is ww3sympatico.ca/normhc/. There is also a link
from the capreolonline site. The NORMHC is now closed for the
season, but special tours can be arranged for individuals and groups
by calling 858-5050.




